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I am writing to protest, in the most vehement terms, the redetermination of the A303 road
scheme. I note that this revised scheme does not take into account the 2021 World Heritage
Committee decision which notes the destruction that this scheme would cause to a World
Heritage Site, nor the adverse impact on the western cutting area.

I note too that there are no updated construction costs, nor carbon assessment and costs —
one might almost think that you’re deliberately closing your eyes to the destruction you
will cause — fancy that! — as well as deliberately flouting the required regulations.

Judith Flanders






